
Enjoy a hearty meal while hearing from

Superintendent Mike Hough and the

administrative team about the levy transfer on

the April ballot, the District Strategic Plan, and

happenings throughout Holden R-3!

MARCH 4, 2025
7:00PM
@ HHS CAFETERIA

Hope to see you there!

TO RSVP:
SCAN THE QR CODE

CALL 816.732.5568
OR
EMAIL HELLO@HOLDENSCHOOLS.ORG
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